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Dear parents,   

We love to watch how much our children grow across the year. 

We know they become taller but it is watching them grow in 

confidence that is the best thing. We have had children begin the 

year disliking fractions or worried about handwriting who love 

these now. Plus girl’s 

football, wow! 

Coffee and Cake 
Once again our children 

impressed at coffee and cake. 
Bradgate class asked questions 
about seaside holidays in the 

past with confidence and 
politeness. Particular shout out 

to Matilda and Finn who 
demonstrated a maturity 

beyond their age. 
Old John’s turn next... 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is –  

Adventures 

Learning Support Assistants 
We just wanted to embarrass our LSA’s by saying how fabulous they are.  

They care about the children so passionately and we repeatedly witness them 
going the extra mile for your children. When we ask children who they would 
confide in, the answer is nearly always an LSA. Finally, if we did not have them 

our school would not function! 

Year 6 SATs 
SATs are complete and we have 
to say we think our children did 

superbly. Focused, calm and 
lots of smiles! 

I have just been to the 
classroom to gather some quotes from the 

children— 
 

“All the staff were really helpful and supportive.” 
“It was a nice and unique experience.” 

“I want to do SATs everyday if we get biscuits.” 
“Exciting but glad it is over!” 

 
“The feeling of community amongst the Year sixes.” 

Mr Brierley 
 

We are so proud, well done. 

Out of School Awards 
A reminder that Wednesday 24th May will be an 
opportunity for children to bring in their out of 
school achievements. This can be certificates, 

photographs, medals or more. 
The children are extremely proud to share their 

successes and these assemblies have been so long 
we have had to divide them into two parts in the 

past.  

Year 6 Transition 
As we have not been able to run Relax Kids this term we 
have organised for a visitor who specialises in positive 
psychology to come and run some sessions with Year 6 

on their transition to secondary school.  
Even though we know many are excited we know they 

can’t help but get some butterflies nearer the time. This 
will provide them with strategies to manage these and 

an opportunity to share any worries. 

King’s Coronation  
We had our red, white and blue day for coronation with 
some fun activities in the classroom too. Thank you to 
the PTA for organising the lovely bunting and gifts for 

the children.  

PTA Disco 
Friday 26th May 

After School 3.30—5.30pm 
Village Hall 

PTA and staff (with parental permission) will escort the 
children to the village hall.  

Prices and more details to follow.  
This will be a non-uniform day in school. 

Sun hats and sun cream 
As the weather gets warmer, please could you ensure that your child comes 
to school wearing sun cream and bring a hat as the children will be outside 

during lunchtime. 


